
 
 

 

Memorandum 

 

TO:  Nino Vitale, Chairman of House Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

 Darrell Kick, Vice-Chairman 

 Sedrick Denson, Ranking Member 

 Members of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

FROM:  Timothy M. Teynor, Vice President of Public Policy, Aultman Health Foundation   

DATE: May 14, 2019 

RE: Substitute HB 6 

 

Thank you Chairman Vitale, Vice Chairman Kick, Ranking Mr. Denson and the members of the 

Energy and Natural Resources Committee for the opportunity for provide this memorandum 

supporting Substitute HB 6. 

As a significant commercial energy customer and leading regional integrated health system 

serving a six county primary service area in northeast Ohio, Aultman would like to also thank 

Representatives Callender and Wilkin, and the Committee members for revisiting Ohio’s energy 

efficiency and peak demand reduction and renewable energy mandates. In reviewing the impact 

of Substitute HB 6, Aultman estimates when fully implemented, we expect to achieve savings of 

$95,000 per year for our health system. 

Aultman is committed to reduce costs and improve the value of health services for our patients 

and communities we serve, and we appreciate your efforts in moving Substitute HB 6 forward. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

   

 


